
CHRISTMAS AT ROCKWOOD 

Church Visit 

Our School Leavers have been invited to 

Springfield Primary School’s nativity at 

St. Catherine’s Church on Todmorden 

Rd on Tuesday 17th December. Parents 

can either drop children off at the 

church at 9:30am and are welcome to 

stay and watch, or normal drop off at 

nursery at 8:30am and we can transport 

children there. An email 

will be sent out with   

details to those invited, 

please pop into the 

office to sign our consent 

form and confirm where you will be 

dropping off, thank you. 

Christmas Party 

Our Christmas party will take place on Wednesday 18th       

December. We will have a special visit 

from Santa and will be doing lots of fun 

and festive games and activities. If your 

child attends Lunch Club on this day, you 

won’t need to send lunch as we will be 

having party food in the morning and afternoon session. 

Early Finish 

We break up for Christmas on Friday 20th December. We will 
be finishing early, our end of session times are; 

 Morning session: 10:30am finish. 

 Afternoon session: 2:15pm finish. 

There will be no After School Club running on this day. 

Christmas Jumpers 

We allocate a whole WEEK for         

Christmas jumpers for the week       

commencing 16th Dec. However, if you 

are feeling extra festive, feel free to 

wear your Christmas jumpers whenever 

you fancy! 

 The Choir  

Springfield Community Primary School 

choir are coming to visit us on Monday 

16th December at 10am. 

Storysacks 

Please can all       

storysacks be      

returned to nursery 

by the last week of 

term, they will    

return the first 

week of the January 

term.  

We are supporting the Hungry Little Minds campaign this 

year, this is to encourage parents and carers to engage in  

activities that support their child’s early learning and help set 

them up for school and beyond. For more information go to 

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/  

We look forward to seeing you all when we return on Monday 6th January! 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

FROM ROCKWOOD NURSERY SCHOOL  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/

